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I would like your consideration for the position of Area 2 VP 

My wife (Betty) and I have been members of FMCA for over 14 years and we currently belong 

to three Chapters, The ANASAZI Chapter, the California Chapter, and the Las Vegas 

Blackjack's Chapter. In the ANASAZI Chapter I have held the positions of VP of 

Communications, Membership Chairperson and currently hold the office of Chapter President. 

My wife and I have enjoyed hosting or co-hosting more than 20 rallies for the ANASAZI 

chapter. We really feel strongly that the Chapters are the best part of FMCA. 

In my involvement with the Rocky Mountain Motorhome Association, I have held the positions 

of Co-Captain of Security, Co-Captain of Seminars, Co-Captain of Signs, and Vendor Captain in 

Farmington, Gillette, and Tucson. 

I have been a member of the Parking crews for FMCA in Gillette, and Phoenix, and for the 

Western Region. Currently I am working with the FMCA Influencer program which allows me 

to visit various locations and hold seminars using PowerPoint presentations to explain the many 

benefits of belonging to FMCA. 

After college I proudly served in the United States Air Force. My education started a career of 

technical support in office products, eventually leading to working with Japanese companies to 

introduce new products for sale in the United States. Finally, I was fortunate to start a small 

office products/technology company consisting of 4 people and grow to five locations in three 

states employing 100+ people. This included technicians, as well as salespeople and 

administrative staff. A large corporation approached us and offered to purchase our business and 

all our locations. We accepted, and I found myself unemployed with a lot of money for diesel 

fuel, and plenty of places to visit in the USA. Almost 15 years ago at a Good Sam Rally in 

Albuquerque we walked by an FMCA booth and that is how we ended up here. 

I think we are seeing an evolution in the RV community, with a younger group of people 

spending their time and vacation dollars toward more family friendly experiences. For the good 

of our organization, we will need new fresh ideas to attract and grow our membership. I am 

willing to work with RMMA to see progress in this effort. 

     

 


